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The DOL has just recently released a "self-compliance tool" that addresses health 
reform issues.  This new tool is very similar to a self-compliance HIPAA checklist 
provided by the DOL quite awhile ago.  Both of these checklists can be found at the 
DOL's Health Benefits Laws Self Compliance Tools webpage.  Although not 
required, these self-compliance tools are intended to help employers assess 
compliance with respect to HIPAA and the Affordable Care Act (Health Reform).   

http://www.dol.gov/ebsa/healthlawschecksheets.html 

 

Source: Department of Labor 

 
 
Please note that the information contained in this document is designed to provide authoritative and accurate 
information, in regard to the subject matter covered. However, it is not provided as legal or tax advice and no 
representation is made as to the sufficiency for your specific company’s needs.  This document should be reviewed by your 
legal counsel or tax consultant before use. 
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